
 
TO:  Subaru Parts Managers, Service Managers, Technicians 
FROM: Subaru Fixed Operations 
SUBJECT: NEW – P.E.A. Carbon Clean Tool 
DATE:  March 30, 2021 

                               
In conjunction with a NEW Technical Service Bulletin 09-74-21 to be released soon and the NEW P.E.A. 
(Polyetheramine) Carbon Cleaner (P/N SOA868V9166), we are sending each retailer a new application tool 
which has a shorter pick-up tube than the previous application tool. This NEW tool will be used to apply the 
P.E.A. Carbon Cleaner directly into the engine induction system. Please refer to the NEW Service Bulletin 
when available for proper tool operation and application procedures.  
 
One NEW P.E.A. Carbon Clean tool (P/N SOA868V9432) will be shipped to each retailer at NO CHARGE 
starting the week of March 29, 2021. Additional tools are available for purchase.  
 
This tool has a shorter pick-up tube (6 3/8 inches long) which will fit the redesigned shorter P.E.A. Carbon 
clean bottle.  

 
 

    
       

P/N SOA868V9432   Updated bottle – P/N SOA868V9166 


